
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
April 17, 2024 

CONTACT 
Brenna Galvin 
Brenna.Galvin@Mass.Gov 
617-686-4569 
  

DCR Recreational Advisory: Pilgrim Memorial State Park   
    

WHAT:          Beginning on Friday, April 19, 2024, and continuing through Friday, May 10, 
2024, the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the 
bathhouse at Pilgrim Memorial State Park in the Town of Plymouth to 
accommodate repair work. Temporary facilities will be provided on site, and the 
facilities are expected to be open for the summer season.    

  
WHERE:        Pilgrim Memorial State Park bathhouse  
  
WHEN:         Friday, April 19, 2024 – Friday, May 10, 2024  
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